
To the Judiciary Committee, 

 

It's been brought to my attention that SB 525 expands the definition of "domestic 

violence".  I believe this goes beyond the original intent of the law and will not increase 

public safety in Oregon.  Please remove this provision. 

 

Right now, judges have virtually unlimited discretion to take away firearm's rights from 

people who have not been accused of, let alone convicted of, any crime. The proposed 

"dash 1" amendment would correct this often abused activity and allow an accused 

person to seek due process. I urge you to support this amendment if you move this bill 

forward. 

 

Paul Peloquin 

Monmouth OR 
 

 


